GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
MEDICAL DIRECTORATE

PRESS RELEASE
Imphal, the 13" September, 2013

No. TRG/FHW/2013-DHS: In continuation of this Directorate Notification of even No. dated
5/8/2013 and Secretariat: Health Department letter No.8/4/2013-M dated 2/8/2013. the
postponed FHW Entrance Examination, 2013 is re-scheduled on 22.09.2013 (SUNDAY) at
the Ramlal Paul Hr. Secondary School, Imphal West at 10 a.m. to 12 noon
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Director of Health Services, Manipur



